Item 8



Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Lachat Town Farm Commission Board

1 message

Samantha Nestor <snestor@westonct.gov>

Thu, Feb 29, 2024 at 2:08 PM

To: "Darcy Barrera-Hawes, Executive Admin" <darcy@westonct.gov>, Donna Anastasia <Danastasia@westonct.gov>

resignation from Lachat

Samantha Nestor First Selectwoman Town of Weston 203-222-2656

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Nicole Copans

Date: Fri, Feb 2, 2024 at 4:17 PM

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Lachat Town Farm Commission Board To: <snestor@westonct.gov>, Katherine McConnaughey

Dear Kat/Sam

This is to let you know that I am stepping down from the Lachat Commission Board effectively immediately.

I would like to express my sincerest gratitude to you, the board, and all the dedicated volunteers for their unwavering commitment and support. The experiences have been truly invaluable.

I wish you and all the other committee members the best.

Warm regards

Nicole Copans

Item 9

March 5th, 2024

Dear Selectwoman Nestor,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from my position as a committee member on the Sustainable Weston town committee, effective Friday March 8th. 2024.

Over the past 5 years, I have been impressed with the level of engagement from town leaders and heartened by the level of interest shown by our community, as evidenced in the success of our town wide survey that led in part to the creation of our town's first sustainability strategic plan.

The SW committee is comprised of volunteers who work hard to bring awareness to residents of sustainable living opportunities in our community, and I am proud of what this group has achieved together.

I am grateful for the opportunity to serve the town of Weston, and look forward to supporting the town as an engaged citizen and active volunteer in the future

I wish you and the Town of Weston a very green future.

Sincerely,

Sarah Hutchison